

Headteacher: Arthur Barzey

Heron Hall Academy 46 Queensway Ponders End Enfield EN3 4SA

E-mail: office.heron@chat-edu.org.uk

Tel. No: 020 8443 9631

12th December 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Christmas Holiday

Please see the information below regarding our Christmas Holidays at Heron Hall Academy.

- Thursday 18th December school closes at 12:40pm
- Friday 19th December school closed
- Monday 6th January 2020 INSET day staff only
- Tuesday 7th January 2020 back to school for students, normal time at 8:30am

Students will leave the school site via the Belling Crescent exit and it will be a normal end of school day dismissal. If you do wish to collect your child from school, can I remind you that the Tesco Car Park is the preferred pick up point and has a crossing point for students to cross the road safely.

I would also like to remind parents and students that whilst travelling home on this day, as always, students are representatives of Heron Hall Academy in the local community. We expect students to uphold high levels of behaviour when travelling to and from School, whilst on buses, or if they visit any local shops whilst in uniform.

I wish you and your family a relaxing and peaceful holiday.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Barzey Headteacher

